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Howdy,

Starting off a new year is always exciting! We would like to welcome each of you
back to school. For new members and returning members, we hope you had a
wonderful summer and are now ready to make 2022-2023 the best on yet!

By enrolling in an Agricultural Science class and becoming a member of the Cypress
Springs FFA, you have taken the first step in learning leadership, responsibility, and
creating values which students will carry with them throughout life. As the year
progresses our goal is to help your child gain self-confidence, become
knowledgeable about the agriculture industry, and compere in leadership, career,
and speaking development events. We want you to witness the pride the students
have as they put on their blue and gold jacket for the first time.

In an effort to support your child, you can also become a member of the Cypress
Springs FFA Booster Club. The Booster Club will provide the support needed to help
the Cypress Springs FFA chapter accomplish their goals. Whether you are raising
money or cheering kids on in the show ring, the Booster Clubs purpose is to make
sure our students and advisors have the tools we need to achieve our goals and to
be successful in and out of the classroom

We also invite all of you to view our Cypress Springs FFA Chapter website at
cypresssprings.ffanow.org. You will be able to view our calendar of events,
procedures and policies for the booster club & chapter, and much more!

Sincerely,

Mr. Abke, Ms. Lovelace, and Ms. Peet 


